

Buz Johnson

son@knoxmpc.org>

#16 Philip M. Garrett

1 message

Tue, Jan 8, 2013 at 8:31 AM

Buz: The applicant requests that the above matter be postponed to the February meeting.

Thanks

Arthur

Arthur G. Seymour, Jr.

Frantz, McConnell & Seymour, LLP • 550 W. Main Street, Suite 500

P.O. Box 39 • Knoxville, Tennessee 37901

phone: 865.546.9321 • fax: 865.637.5249 • e-mail: Ajseymour@fmsllp.com

NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission may constitute an attorney-client communication that is privileged at law. It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized persons. If you have received this electronic mail transmission in error, please delete it from your system without copying it and notify the sender by reply e-mail so that our address record can be corrected.

As required by United States Treasury Regulations, this communication is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, by any person for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed under United States federal tax laws.

For additional information about Frantz, McConnell & Seymour, LLP, including a list of attorneys, please see our website at http://www.fmsllp.com